
CAO Report May 12, 2025 
 

Speed Sign 
The speed sign is up and running.  It had to be installed close to the office first so I could 
connect to it for training proposes.  The sign will be moved around throughout the municipality 
over the next few months.  As identified in previous council discussions, the sign will be moved 
to the Skiff Lake area next and then to Debec.  Councillors can email the office with suggested 
locations for the sign. 
 
Post for Signs 
I was able to order the metal posts from the same company we purchased the speed sign from.  
They should be here sometime this week or next.  Once they arrive, Charles Gould will install 
the cottage lane signs.   
 
Municipal Office Renovations 
The contractor is scheduled to begin renovations Monday, May 12.  There will be some 
additional cost above the proposal quote that council approved.  These items were listed on the 
RFP scope of work but were not included in the approved proposal.  
 
CHS Graduation Prizes Request 
A request for graduation prizes was received from CHS.  In previous years, $50 per student was 
given.  
 
Locks at Community Centres  
Larsen’s Electrical was working the new system at the CCC on Friday.  They are hoping to finish 
there on Monday or Tuesday (this week) and then work at the Meductic Community Centre 
next. 
 
Street Sweeping 
The Town of Woodstock Public Works Department will be sweeping the sidewalks and sides of 
the streets in the former Canterbury village limits within the next two weeks.  It is estimated to 
take less then a day to complete and quoted at a maximum cost of $1200. 
 
 
 
 


